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Kiwanis Club Marks 100 Years of Service

The Kiwanis Club of South Pasadena 
celebrated its 100-year anniversary 
at Communal Food and Drink on 

March 16.
Outgoing President Ernie Arnold, 

President-elect Tom Carson, Mayor Ev-
elyn Zneimer and Rep. Judy Chu were all 
in attendance for the special evening.

Moving into its second century, the 
Kiwanis’ goal is to continue to provide 
friendship and service to children in 
South Pasadena and beyond.
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